
The question is: I live in Kendall County.  

My tax bill comes from Kendall County. 

So I vote in Kendall County, right? 

The answer is: Maybe -- If “Aurora” is part of your postal address. 

You have a postal address that says Aurora, IL, but your property is not in the City of Aurora. 
Your street address is likely to have Route 30, Council or Gastville in it. 

You vote at a Kendall County polling site. 
 

You have a postal address that says Aurora, IL, and your property is in the City of Aurora. 
If you have a Voter’s Registration card, it says Aurora Election Commission, 

You must vote at one of their polling sites. 

 
The question is: Why would you do that?! 
 
The answer is: Well, simply put, we didn’t. 
 
In the northeast corner of Kendall County, in Oswego Township, generally east of Route 30, 
the boundary line of the Aurora Election Commission for the City of Aurora, dips into Kendall 
County.  Sympathetic to the confusion this boundary created for our Kendall County 
residents, Kendall County tried to have the boundary altered to follow the County border.  
The State has said the law doesn’t allow us to make that change. Sorry! 
 
To view a map which shows the area in question, please return to the listing on this election 
information site, and select “Precinct Maps” and then “Oswego Township.”  
 
Additionally, property owners may check the taxing districts on their property tax bill. If the 
City of Aurora is one of the districts you’re paying taxes to, you should contact the Aurora 
Election Commission for answers to your voter related questions. 

 
 

If you have questions about your registration and voting, please contact the 

Kendall County Clerk’s Voter Registration Office 630-553-4105 
or the Aurora Election Commission 630-897-4030 

 

This information has been provided by the Office of 

Debbie Gillette, Kendall County Clerk and Recorder. 


